
 

 

Friday, April 05, 2019 
 

 
Rugby 
It was a great practice yesterday for all rugby players.  Permission forms and schedule are available 
at Mr. Lageston's room.  Please pick one up if you don't have one.  If you are interested in rugby, we 
are still looking for players.  We have 3 teams to fill!  If you have any questions, need a mouthguard 
or need the forms, please see Mr. Lageston. 
 
Red Cross Babysitting Course 
Any grade 6 or 7 students interested in taking the Babysitting course, please pick up a registration 
form from the office. 
 
Coquitlam's Choice Book Club 
All participants of Coquitlam's Choice Book Club, MUST check-in with Ms. Percevault this week in 
order to continue with the event. A reminder that a goal of 5 books are to be read by the end of May. 
There will be a meeting for "Fish In a Tree" at lunch on Tuesday in the library. 

 
 
 

Recycling & Litter Duty is Mrs. Carston.   
Green Team is on Supervision and Staff Room Cleanup. 

 
 

 

Good Morning.  I’m _____________ and I’m _____________ and these are the morning announcements. 


